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ANTELOPE HEIGHTS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT
DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO


	NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Directors of Antelope Heights Metropolitan District, Douglas County, Colorado, will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, November 2, 2014 at 7:00 p.m., at Goldrush Elementary School, 12021 South Swift Fox Way, Parker, Colorado for the purpose of conducting regular business and any other business which may come before the Board.  This meeting is open to the public.

	This notice is given and duly posted pursuant to statute.


ANTELOPE HEIGHTS METROPOLITAN DISTRICT

DOUGLAS COUNTY, COLORADO


				By:   /s/ Mathew Mendisco
					  District Manager



